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17 October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Modern Foreign Languages Department would like to invite your child to participate in a trip to a local 

cinema to see a French language film being screened as part of the Into Film Festival.  

The film is called Un Sac de Billes, the film is an adaptation of the Second World War autobiographical novel by 
the French Jewish author Joseph Joffo. It tells the story of his flight, as a small boy, with his brother Maurice to 
escape from Nazi occupied France to the Zone Libre. It is one of the possible topics for A Level French so an 
excellent opportunity to begin considering Post 16 options.  
 
Key information about the trip is below: 
 
Where: Warwick Arts Centre Gibbet Hill Rd, Coventry, West Midlands, CV4 7AL 
 
When: Thursday 16 November 2017, leaving school at 12pm and returning around 4pm (traffic dependent) 
 
Cost: £7.50, to cover travel and the screening of the film 
 
Students will need to wear their school uniform and may bring drinks and snacks for the cinema. They will not be 
able to buy anything there. 
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to Mrs Callanan. Payment of £7.50 can be paid by parent 
pay. (www.parentpay.com), and enter your log in and payment details as requested. If you do not have your log 
in details please contact Mrs Birch on 0121 373 1647, extension 3312. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Felicity Callanan 
Head of MFL 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Into Film Festival - Un Sac de Billes 
 
 
Name of student: ___________________________________________    Tutor Group:____________ 
 

I consent to my child attending the trip to the Warwick Arts Centre Gibbet Hill Rd, Birmingham on 
Thursday 16 November 2017. 
 
I do not consent to my child attending the trip to the Warwick Arts Centre Gibbet Hill Rd, Birmingham on 
Thursday 16 November 2017. 
 
I have completed the attached medical form and made the payment on Parent Pay. 

 
Signed: ______________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: __________________ 
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